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Dear Campus Community, 

The second candidate for the position of CHASS Dean will give a virtual vision seminar via Zoom webinar at 1:00pm on Tuesday, April 27th. The candidate’s curriculum vitae and Zoom webinar link have been posted on the Executive Searches website (in Candidate and Forum Information and Vision Seminar Details). 

For those who are unable to attend, the presentation will be recorded and posted to the Executive Searches website. Candidate materials and video presentations will require a UCR login.

Feedback on the first candidate (Dr. Daryle Williams) is currently being collected via a Candidate Feedback Survey. Please complete the survey to provide your perspective on the finalist’s candidacy. 

Sincerely, 
 
Tom
